
North Korean Christians 
NEED YOUR HELP!

Underground believers 
are begging for FOOD …

 … and they’re 
desperate for BIBLES!

• In 2019, North Korea 
experienced its worst 
famine in 10 years, and 
rations were slashed to 
record lows

• Pandemic lock-
downs cut off 80% of 
North Korea’s food 
and other trade 
supply from China 

• In 2020, 3 back-
to-back typhoons 
destroyed many of 
what crops were le�

• North Korean families 
are starving, and many 
are eating just 1 meal 
per day

• Being a Christian in 
North Korea can mean a 
15-year prison sentence

• An estimated 70,000 
Christians are locked 
up in labor camps

• The life-expectancy 
for believers in one 
of these political 
prisons is just 
3 years 

• Still, the underground 
church has grown to 
over 300,000 believers, 
and there aren’t enough 
Bibles to keep up!

$20 is all it takes  
TO PROVIDE A WEEK’S WORTH OF 

FOOD AND A BIBLE FOR ONE PERSON!
Learn more and give at worldhelp.net/NKChristians


